
Community 
BBQ
Come along for a free sausage sizzle to hear more about 
proposed new homes in your community.

This is a great opportunity for us to connect with you,  
share information about new homes proposed and hear  
your thoughts about how we can support your community.

We look forward to seeing you!

Event details
DATE 
30 August 2023  
and 31 August 2023
TIME 

11.30am – 1.30pm,  
both days

VENUE 
Goldfinch Street, 
Ohakune

We would love to hear from you 

If you’re unable to attend and would like 
to share your thoughts and ideas with 
us, please fill out our online survey Teitei 
Drive Community Feedback 2023 Survey 
(surveymonkey.com)

Or get in touch with us

Renee Regal 
Manager, Community 
Engagement and Partnerships 
communities@kaingaora.govt.nz 
021 998 724


